ALICIA ZURBA, NORTH-WEST MANITOBA GEOGRAPHICAL REP

REPORT TO THE PRAIRIE REGION COUNCIL

August 29-31, 2023

Although the summer months tend to have fewer events and initiatives take place, I was able to represent our membership in a few ways after being elected to my role at the 2023 PSAC Prairies Triennial Convention.

On June 17, 2023 I manned the PSAC Prairies booth at the Brandon Manitoba Pride event at Rideau Park, speaking with many current and a few retired PSAC members throughout the day. I attended my first (virtual) Prairie Region Council Meeting on July 6, 2023, and on July 27, 2023 I attended the Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries employee picket line in Brandon Manitoba, offering words of encouragement and support to those in a current strike position.

I look forward to building my knowledge as a union activist by expanding my network within our membership and attending future events hosted and supported by PSAC.

Should you have any questions regarding my report, please contact me directly.

In Solidarity,

Alicia Zurba